

Families

If you have any concerns at all, no matter how small they are, please discuss them with the staff, informally during the session, or make an appointment to speak with the director.

Please use the following options of communication:

- parent notice board which displays timely information
- white board on the wall outside
- note pocket hanging by the front door with your child's name
- white board in the room to the left of the entry where any "pick up" changes can be written
- community notices on walls near entrance
- tear off slip on each newsletter which invites your feedback.